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Pray for Kathy and Tim Rice helping train nursing and medical students for
Christ-centered, whole person care in the Democratic Republic of the
Congo.

BOB SANTILLI

Dr. Tim and Kathy are associate missionaries jointly appointed by both International
Ministries and New City Fellowship in St. Louis to serve as medical missionaries at the Vanga
Evangelical Hospital in the Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC).

The Rices are from Saint Louis, Missouri, where Tim is a doctor on the faculty of the School
of Medicine at Saint Louis University. Kathy is a registered nurse. They got involved in the
DRC through the ministry of their church, New City Fellowship and through their
acquaintance with the late Dr. Dan Fountain and many other International Ministries
missionaries in the DRC. Both Kathy and Tim had previously served short-term at Vanga
Evangelical Hospital.
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They are serving long-term contributing to the training of nursing and medical students for
Christ-centered, whole person care.

The Rice’s vision is to train the next generation of Congolese doctors and nurses in Christ-
centered, whole-person care, empowering them to use the limited resources available to
restore life and health across the Democratic Republic of the Congo (DRC). Their desire is to
facilitate worldwide partnerships, enabling health professionals to participate in mutual
exchange of expertise at the Vanga Evangelical Hospital and elsewhere in the world.

 


